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Transforming People... Changing Lives

July 14, 2015

Shirley A. Polk,

Black Infant Health Program
3701 Stocker Street #302
Los Angeles, CA 90008

Tel: (323) 238-3206

Fax: (323) 565-2880
www.childrenscollective.org

We here at The Children's Collective, Inc. Black Infant Health Program would like to thank you for
facilitating the Infant CPR workshop for our clients on June 16,2015. Our clients were thankful for the
useful information and hands on training. We look forward to working with you again in the future for

another client presentation.

Best Regards,

(/A

Ayésha Moore

Program Assistant



